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Prelude 

Gathering Song  HWB #36 God of our strength 
Welcome  

Call to Worship  (Voices Together #851) 

      Leader:  Jesus calls us 

  to praise and prayer, 

  to song and silence; 

      People:  Jesus calls us to worship. 

      Leader:  Jesus calls us 

  to hearing and healing, 

  to service and solidarity; 

      People:  Jesus calls us to love. 

      Leader:  Jesus calls us 

  to advocacy and action, 

  to protest and provision; 

      People:  Jesus calls us to justice. 

      Leader:  We hear the call of Christ. 

      All:  We worship together with joy.  

Prayer 

Song  SS #38 When Jesus worked here on earth 

 Opportunities, Offering, and Sharing Prayer   

 Scripture Reading  Mark 1:29-39    

Message  Jesus has left the building                      Lois Bukar 

Sending Song  SJ #103 Why should I feel discouraged? 

Benediction 

Postlude 

 

 

 

 
 

Next Sunday  Radio Broadcast on CKSW at 11 am. 
 

 

    Pray for: 

• our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns 

and their caregivers 

• those grieving the loss of loved ones  

• Ron Lamp, waiting for back surgery  

• our Leadership Team  

• Camp Elim  

• Swift Current:  Victory Family Church  

• Mennonite Church Sask:  Warman Mennonite Church, 

interim pastor Chris Friesen  

• the COVID-19 pandemic 

• the church in Colombia 

 

We are livestreaming our Sunday morning worship services.   

Weekly audio recordings can be found on our church website and a  

CD is made and put in the church library to be borrowed. 

The Radio Broadcasts are also made to a CD in the library. 

Food donations continue and are very much appreciated by Mental Health 

for their lunch program. 
 

The CMU Portable March 6-7 with Rachel Krause, “Science, Faith, and  

a Christian Response to Climate Change” will be held virtually. 
 

There will be a Reflective Good Friday service including Communion  

on April 2 at 10 am. 
 

You are welcome to borrow a HWB hymnal to use at home  

from the table in the foyer. 
 

March Fundraiser.  Looking for bakers to bake Butterhorns and Paska 

(Easter Bread) to sell as a fundraiser to purchase a small number of New 

Hymnals.  Please call Elaine if you are eager to help bake.  More details 

about the fundraiser to follow. 
 

Thank you, everyone for the $340.72 that was collected for the Caring 

Coins for College and Careers this past week.   

6 gift cards with well wishes are being sent to Esther D., Raelle S., Hannah 

D., Braydon Z., Naomi D., and Shelby Z. 
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